
rtr. Vu1an Kurkjian 
llarbour Village 8-C 
Short 3each Road 
Branford, Connecticut 06405 

Dear Ilr. Kurkjian: 

L•iarch 20, 1978 

~L greatly appreciate the renewal of your Ste"i.vardship 

of St. Vartan, ru1d your gift of $100.00 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt Number 28684 is enclosed. 

r:nclosure 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


